
Helping Our Future Church Workers 

 

“Your generosity and kindness have allowed me to attend Concordia University Texas, 

providing me with the opportunity to grow as a Christian leader while pursuing my academic 

goals. Your gift has been such a blessing to my life; it has encouraged me to live a life of service 

so I may be a blessing to others by the grace of God.”  

 

This is a portion of one of the thank you notes we have received for the scholarships LWML 

Texas District has awarded to Concordia University Texas DCE students. 

 

A seminary student said, “It is because of people like y’all that I can spend less time worrying 

about finances and more time on my studies. My wife and I are very thankful.” 

 

Here is another statement, this one from President Michael Newman, Texas District president:  

“Paul in his letter to the Philippians church thanked God for their partnership in the Gospel from 

the first day until now. (Phil. 1:5). On behalf of the students, the Board of Mission 

Administration, and the members of the Texas District I want to thank the LWML Texas District 

for your continued support of students preparing for the pastoral ministry at our seminaries in St. 

Louis and Ft. Wayne.” 

 

The scholarships LWML Texas District provide to seminary students and DCE students at 

Concordia University Texas do a great good for these individuals and for God’s kingdom. One of 

the previous scholarship recipients is Emilie Finke Stooksbury, who was also one of the emcees 

at the LCMS National Youth gathering.  

 

We rarely know how well our actions do, but God uses all for His good. Thank you for 

supporting these scholarships and other mission grants with your Mites! 

 

 

 

 
 

 

From left, LWML Texas District President Debbie Curry presents a mission grant check to Rev. 

Michael Newman (district president) and Linda Hagge (district treasurer) for seminary 

scholarships. In photo at right, from Concordia University Texas, Meghann Bolton, director of 

Foundation Relations, and Dr. Jacob Youmans, associate professor of the Religious Education 

(DCE) program, are happy to receive the fall installment for DCE scholarship.

 


